

NORWALK PTO SUMMER NEWSLETTER

July 19th, 2023

Happy Summer Everyone!



We officially have a new website!!!

Click on the banner above to check it out!

Huge shout out to EMILY HUGHES for her hard work, dedication, and countless hours getting our new website put together!

www.warriorpto.com

Please consider volunteering your time in one or more of the following by clicking on the bold title link:

<u>Kindergarten Round Up</u>: Help welcome incoming kindergarteners and their families at Oviatt on August 1st! 3 two hour shifts available!



<u>Open House</u>: Staff the PTO table during Open House! Greet families and students, pass on PTO info, encourage others to join PTO, and raffle off a cool prize basket! Shifts available at each of the schools' open houses

Warrior Dash: Events will be in September - sign ups coming soon!

Warrior Dash!

Warrior Dash planning is underway with our main focus being collecting sponsorships for the shirt! Check out our flyer and this year's shirt design. If you know of any businesses that may be interested in being a sponsor, please share with them! Our committee meets this week to start planning events at each of the schools and prizes. If you would like to be involved with committee planning, please let us know at warriorpto@gmail.com. Event volunteer opportunities will be shared in the coming weeks!!



Warrior Dash 2023 Tshirt Design



Sponsorship Flyer

Please spread the word! Click to view and save a pdf file to share.

Back to school!

We are so excited to welcome teachers, staff, and students back to school for 2023-2024!

PTO will be a part of all of the welcome festivities including Kindergarten Round Up, Open House nights, Teacher Welcome breakfast, and more! We will be providing teachers, staff, and students with some fun and helpful perks to get the school year started off right! Follow our Facebook page (Norwalk Elementary PTO) to catch all of the highlights or sign up using the links above to help!







Invite a friend to join PTO!

Know someone interested in joining PTO! It is easy to join! Send them <u>this link</u> today! We have 2 meetings each year and will be sending frequent newsletters to keep everyone on the same page! We hope all of you love to volunteer, plan events, and fundraise to support our schools as a community, parent, and teacher body!



Norwalk Elementary PTO

Use buttons to direct readers to different pages, Google Drive files or any other URL. Buttons are great for the important things you want people to click on.



Norwalk PTO

Norwalk is using Smore to create beautiful newsletters

